
 

NABH/H-2008-0087/L-01/2022/7330                         September 05, 2022 
 
 
To, 
 
Dr T M Subba Rao 
Principal 
PSG Hospitals 
Avinashi Road, Peelamedu 
Coimbatore - 641004, Tamil Nadu 
Mobile: 9952171506 
E-mail: deanoffice@psgimsr.ac.in 
 
Sub.: Extension of Accreditation of PSG Hospitals, Coimbatore, Tamil Nadu 
 
Dear Dr T M Subba Rao 
 
 
This has reference to the request for continuation of your status as an accredited organization 
after the expiry of your accreditation on September 08, 2022 
 
We have noted from our records that a renewal assessment to be conducted 16th, 17th & 18th 
September 2022 
 
Keeping in view the current constraints owing to the Covid-19 pandemic, NABH has decided to 
provide extension of validity of accreditation till December 07, 2022 or till the decision on the 
renewal application is taken by the accreditation committee, whichever is earlier.  
 
Please ensure the HCO has cleared all due fee payment. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 






